
Dear Owners/Residents, 
 
The kitchenette at Movie Towers, 
 

We are pleased to inform that the Movie Towers Kitchen has started 
functioning from Ugadi i.e. 22-03-2023. 
 

M/s. Sere Hospitality Services has been identified by our owners. After 
due diligence M/s. S.H.S. has been accepted. M/s. S.H.S. has extensive 
experience of 20 years catering to Universities, Software Companies, and 
Pharmaceutical companies serving about four thousand (4,000) people and 
they are having a good organizational backup. M/s. S.H.S. has been brought 
in through the good offices of one of our owners and is under obligation since 
Movie Towers Kitchen is a very small business for him. 
 

Further After discussions with owners with whose efforts M/s. S.H.S. 
has been identified; it has been decided to form a Kitchenette Sub-
Committee. The Sub-Committee shall be working to help stabilize the 
Kitchen operations to provide the residents proper food facility.  

 
The Kitchenette subcommittee members are: 
1. Mrs. Meenakshi Verma  owner of Flat D-704 
2. Mrs. Madhuri Chintala  owner of Flat A-901 
3. Mr. Sriram Taduri  owner of Flat D-1804 
 
Therefore, we request all Owners & residents to liberally patronize the 

Kitchen and help to make it a success in the larger interest of providing a 
continuing food facility to the Movie Towers community.  
 
Thank you 
Regards, 
Managing Committee 


